

December 13, 2021

Joe Frye, Jr. c/o NC Coal Institute 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoake, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye,

With the spring semester soon underway, Madisonville Community College recently distributed student scholarship awards for the 2021-2022 academic year. Without donors like you, MCC would not have been able to allocate over \$245,000 in private gift scholarships to over 200 students requesting assistance so far this year.

We are pleased to inform you that the North Carolina Coal Institute Scholarship award of \$2,000 has been allocated to Greggory Kyle Stewart, a Mining Technology student, for the upcoming spring semester. We greatly appreciate your continued commitment to Madisonville Community College student. Our students succeed, in part, thanks to the generosity you have shown to our educational institution.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or Diana Hight at 270-824-8595 or via email at raegina.scott@kctcs.edu anytime.

Thank you again for providing this gift and for your continued support of Madisonville Community College and students. We appreciate you and your commitment to assisting with the future educational needs of our community.

Sincerely,

Raegina Scott

Director of Advancement



Office of Advancement

2000 College Drive • Madisonville, KY 42431 P: (270) 824-8595 madisonville.kctcs.edu